
 

21 September 2022 
 

Open Evening – Thursday 6th October 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
  
I write to inform you that on Thursday 6th October, the Academy will close to students early 
at 12:30pm to allow staff time to prepare for our annual Open Evening, which will start at 4:30pm. 
Students will go to their period 4 lesson as normal, be registered there and then be dismissed. 
Students who are entitled to a free school meal can collect this during break time. We will notify bus 
companies so that they are able to amend their timetables in order to transport students. Please make 
arrangements to collect your child/children at this earlier time or ensure that they are able to make 
their journey home. 
  
Our annual Open Evening is a key date in our academic calendar; it is an event where we showcase 
our students’ work, give prospective students and their parents/carers an opportunity to tour the 
academy and hear about the broad, exciting and varied curriculum we offer, giving our learners every 
chance of being successful and reaching their potential. If you have any children who are currently in 
year 6 we invite you and your child to attend and tour the academy to see the facilities and range of 
subjects on offer. 
  
Recruiting students to help the Academy grow and thrive cannot be done without the input of our 
current students.  They are true ambassadors for our Academy and we are extremely proud of them 
and their achievements.  We will be asking students to support us in department and as tour guides 
for the evening. A letter requesting student helpers for the evening will be issued nearer the time.  
  
As well as our Open Evening, we will also be offering day time tours of the academy on Tuesday 11th, 
Wednesday 12th, Thursday 13th, Tuesday 18th, Wednesday 19th and Thursday 20th October from 
10:00am.  If you know of a prospective parent/carer who would like a morning tour, please ask them 
to book by calling 03333 60 21 40 or using this link https://forms.office.com/r/g5HuYZ8ykz.  
 
Admission queries can be emailed to admissions@thevictoryacademy.org.uk 
  
Your sincerely 

  
Mrs M Smith 
Principal 
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